
 

To whom it may concern: 

We are only correcting the coordinates for the Teton Village site that was previously licensed.  

We realized that we had provided the incorrect coordinates on the original filing. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rich Hibbeler 

Comsearch 

(703) 726-5671 

rhibbele@comsearch.com 
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